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Dear Dr, Stenzel:

Have you learned of the death of
Pr. Julia Gardner? She passed away on Nov, 15,
after a long, long 1llness. 5She had no living
relatives.

I read with much regret of, in the last
number of the A,A.P.G. Bulletin, of the sudden
death of Dr. Lonsdale.

We send our best wishes for a Merry Christmas
and a happy and prosperous New Year.

Sincerely,

Eluix. amd Llrgd. Stpsnscr



